
12/18/2024 

December 2024 PCC Men’s Health Workgroup meeting cancelled; several members were unable to 

attend.  

 

 

The Men’s Health Work Group, along with Brenda Anastasio, put together two poster drafts for future 

use at shows or health fairs. Both are moving through the Communications process and should be 

approved before the end of 2024. These posters are colorful and informative, highlighting six cancers to 

be aware of: 

• “Screen Early, Live Longer - Six Cancers You Should Know About” 

• “Six Cancers You Should Know About – Screening can detect cancer at an earlier stage and 

sometimes even prevent certain cancers from occurring” 

 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting: 1/15/2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


